
  

 

 

The Prom Closet is up and running in the 9/10 Cafeteria Faculty Dining Room.  Dresses of all sizes are 

available on loan at no charge.  See Adele Berardi, Cindy Wood, Elaine Triano or Kelly Cammarata to sign out 

dresses.  

 
The Home & School Association along with Stafford Township is running Project Graduation this year.  If you 

would like to design the t-shirt that everyone will wear that night, please pick up an application in the 11-12 main 

office.  The deadline to return your form to the 11-12 main office is May 17th. 

 

Attention seniors:  If you did not get a permission slip for Senior Service Day for June 1st, please stop by in the  

11-12 main office or room 103 to pick one up.  They must be returned by Friday, May 12th.  Please do not miss out 

on a day of fun at the beach and hanging with your friends. 

 

The last Interact Meeting of the year will be on May 18th in the 11/12 Library. To keep your membership 

considered “Active” rather than “General” this year, you must have worked two events and attended one 

meeting.  We will cover information about the summer events and early information about Chowderfest. 

 

Are you ready for some football? Order your custom football jersey now, and be ready for game day in 

September. See Señora Klick to place your order. Go to room 3-4 to try on samples in order to get the right fit. 

Order must be placed by May 19th in order to leave with your jersey in June. The order form is available in room 3-

4. 
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